
This Week   
19 Monday  

   
 

20 Tuesday 
   
   

 
 

21 Wednesday 
 
 
  7:15 pm 

 
Last day of Advance Voting for BC    
     General Election 
Prayer Meeting via Zoom 

22 Thursday 
   

 
 

23 Friday 
  7:15 pm 
  7:30 pm 

 
Care Group/Bible Study via Zoom 
Young Adult Group 

24 Saturday 
  8:00 am 
  8:30 am 

 
BC General Election Day 
Anvil Work Party 

25 Sunday  
  10:00 am 
   
 

Mission Sunday 
Sunday Morning Service  
   stream on YouTube or chapel website 
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  Phone: 604.522.9311 
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Sunday, October 18, 2020 

~ worship ~ fellowship ~ evangelism ~ service ~ 

~Over 100 Years of God’s Faithfulness~ 

Since 1907 

Our Elders 
Norm Baugh norm@wbchapel.com 604.525.3859 
Gert Kriel  gert@wbchapel.com 778.889.9493 
Randall Martin randall@wbchapel.com 604.936.1275 
Larry Reimer lhreimer@shaw.ca 604.888.2411 
 
Teaching & Pastoral 
Brian Thompson brian@wbchapel.com 604.522.9311 
 
Sunday School 
Coordinator: Anna-Maria Kriel 604.781.8960 
 
Prayer Chain 
Coordinator:   Barbara Hankey 604.469.2674 
 
Committees 
Christian Education Brian Thompson 604.345.4986 
Missions Wayne Fung 604.421.6292 
Finance/Administration Duncan Hay 604.936.5161 
Music Dale Carter  604.381.0471 
Operations Victor Powell 604.937.7266 
Special Ministries Kathy Baugh 604.525.3859 
Women to Women Barbara Jones 604.574.9543 
 
Office 
Betty Fung betty@wbchapel.com 604.522.9311 
Hours: 9:30 am - 2:30 pm Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

 
Option of secure online giving available on our church 
website www.wbchapel.com through the Tithe.ly 

platform or set up e-transfer with recipient email 
betty@wbchapel.com  

The Sunday messages are available at www.wbchapel.com or on 
CD.  Fill in a request form (available in the foyer), or contact 
Betty at 604.522.9311 

Missed the message? 

Pastoral Ministries 

Spending of funds is confined to board approved programs and projects. 
Each gift designated toward an approved program will be used as  
designated with the understanding that when any given need has been 
met or cannot be completed for any reason determined by the board, 
designated gifts will be used where most needed. Such gifts, as well as 
general church offerings are receipted with an official receipt for income 
tax purposes.  

Note from the  Treasurer 



Live stream on YouTube Channel and on our chapel website. 
 

Click the link on our website in the “WBC Going Online” article 
under the “News” category. 
 

Series: Grace in Galatians 
Title: Staying True to the Gospel 
Text: Galatians 4:8-20 
Speaker: Brian Thompson 
 

Communion will be included in the service on the first 
and third Sundays of each month.  
Please have juice and bread ready for today. 

 

Lord Jesus Christ, we would remember Thee, 
As, on the table, we the emblems see; 
Thy holy body shadowed in the bread, 

Thy precious blood is in the cup portrayed. 
 

~Alfred P. Gibbs “We Would Remember Thee”~ 

Sunday Morning Service                         10:00am 

Sunday school is available for children aged 3-12 years. 
Children will be dismissed after the announcements to    
head down to class with the teacher. 

Sunday School 

Child care is provided as needed for children up to 3 
years old during the worship service. The nursery is  
unsupervised but available for use at other times. 
 

Coordinator:  Anna-Maria Kriel 

Child Care 

Please contact an elder if you find yourself in need of assistance 

during this time of imposed social distancing. 

Read (online only) the October 2020     
edition of The Light magazine at  
lightmagazine.ca    

Current articles include: 

 Thinking Christianly about the 2020 BC  election 

 The Canada Pension Plan: Decisions, decisions 

 Can a Facebook post cause genocide 

 Talking to your kids about the hard things 
 

* * * * * * * 
Ladies, remember to contact your prayer pal to say 
“hello” and update prayer requests and answers. 
 

* * * * * * * 
 

Doreen Dartnell Oct. 20 
 

Chevonne Thompson Oct. 21 
 

* * * * * * * 
Hymns For Larry music CD is available from the   
chapel office for $15 each. It is produced by Brett & 
Glenda Wade and features beautiful timeless hymns. 

 

* * * * * * * 
BC General Election  

Advance Voting is currently available through Wednesday, 
October 21 (8am-8pm) at designated advance voting 
sites. 
 

General Voting Day is Saturday, October 24 from 8am to 8pm. 
 

Vote-by-mail ballots must be received by Elections BC before 
8pm on October 24 to be counted. You can personally drop them 
off at a district electoral office or any voting place during open 
hours. 
Complete elections information can be found at electionsbc.ca 
 

Title: Mission Sunday 
Text:  
Speaker: Peter Gifford, missionary to Belgium 
 
If you wish to attend in person, please contact the chapel office 
during the week to reserve a spot. Attendance has 
increased to 25 people. All attendees are required to 
bring and wear a facemask while in the building. 

Next Week: live stream on YouTube 

**Please check our website regularly for updates, 
links and more. The page “WBC Going Online”  

contains critical information and is updated on a  
regular basis. It is available under “Latest News”.** 

Missionary of the Month 
Glenn Craig 
Miami Youth For Christ, USA 

 

glennc@miamiyfc.com 
 

Support can be sent via MSC Canada  msccanada.org 
 101 Amber Street, Unit 16 

 Markham, Ontario   L3R 3B2  1-905-947-0468 
 

* * * * * * * 

Missions 

Read the update from Ron & Gloria Edgecombe 
(Canada & Argentina) posted on our website under      

Ministries>Our Missionaries>Ron & Gloria Edgecombe. 
 

* * * * * * * 
Notes to Lulu (ICC sponsored child) 

should be delivered to the chapel 
office by next Sunday for mailing. 

 

* * * * * * * 
Autumn Matching Gift Campaign  

for Christian Advocacy Society of Greater Vancouver 
All new financial gifts to any CAS Outreach will be doubled up 
to a total of $35,000! Visit the campaign page for complete 
details at christianadvocacy.ca/news-events/autumn2020 
 
 
 

* * * * * * * 
Operation Christmas Child is a ministry of    
Samaritan's Purse    www.samaritanspurse.ca 
 

Now is the time to get and pack shoeboxes for  
children across the world and share the gospel. 

Empty boxes, instruction brochures and gift suggestion lists 
are available from the chapel. Cloth child facemasks (courtesy 

of East Burnaby Quilters) are also available to place into each 
box. Please return completed boxes to WBC by Sunday,     
November 15. Or you can pack a shoebox online anytime at 
packabox.samaritanspurse.ca 
Boxes collected in Canada are destined for El Salvador, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, 
Senegal, Gambia, Guinea Bissau, Guinea and Sierra Leone. 
 

* * * * * * * 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0epfsH2vxKXyitOSUPBs8Q
https://lightmagazine.ca/
https://elections.bc.ca/
https://msccanada.org/
https://christianadvocacy.ca/news-events/autumn2020/
https://www.samaritanspurse.ca/
https://packabox.samaritanspurse.ca/

